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SEE TOMORROW GROW

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all the parents and carers, who have been actively parking
away from the school entrance, and respecting the local residents and
their driveways. We must showcase our value for this half-term
‘awareness’ by being mindful of our neighbours and the wider community.
I take great pride in the excellent relationships we have all worked hard to
build, which we need to extend to our neighbours and the wider
community.

This half term, there has been a strong push on reading and phonics
across the whole school. We have invested heavily in reading: from
phonics reading books to whole school class reader texts, spending over
£8000. Please read at home, and with your child, daily. Storytelling allows
us to enter spaces and places of greatness, firing up our imaginations ...
please read daily with, and indeed, to your child. On this note, I invite you
to come forward and support us in school, with volunteer readers. Your
support will immeasurably benefit many children. I would particularly like
to hear from dads in actively getting involved in our children’s reading. If
you are interested, please speak to me, and or the school office.

For all our families celebrating the Lunar New Year, wishing you a year of
prosperity and strength in the Year of the Dragon.

Have a lovely half-term, and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday
19th February 2024.

With all good wishes,
Mr Jalaf

TERM 3

Dates for
the Diary

9th February - Inset
Day

I9th February - Srping 2
Begins

Attendance

Pips 85%
Pixie 96%
Elstar 97%
Honeygold 97%
Bramley 96%
Crispin 90%
Waltz 88%
Jazz 93%

Year 3 and 6
PARENTS - please
pay by I6th
February for the
science trip after
half term.
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URGENT NOTICES! - PLEASE READ

Year 3 and 6 PARENTS - please pay by 16th February for
the science trip after half term.

Uniform - Please ensure all clothes are labelled with your
child’s name. Girls must be wearing appropriate shoes
(no heels and no boots). No trainers unless it is P.E. day.

Parents - please ensure all contact details are up to date
on Arbor. Make sure to look at the after-school club
schedule for next term.

Child off sick - If your child is ill, unwell, or sick you must
call and give all details of the illness as we need them for
our records. If your child is off ill for 5 or more days we
require a valid/up-to-date doctor’s note.

Appointments - If your child has an appointment during
school hours you must give at least 24 hrs notice and
proof of appointment.

Drop-off and Pick-Up - Parents/Carers please ensure all
phones are away in pockets or bags when collecting
children at pick-up as having them out or taking phone
calls is against GDPR regulations for the school.
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2 GAME SPECIAL
KIDS £12 AouLTs £14

DEM pErson per person
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FAMILY SPECIAL 4

1 HOUR FOR £32
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TERM 3

FEBRUARY 8, 2024

MENU FOR THIS TERM

The menus for this term are now on the website just click
‘Autumn Winter Menu 2024".

Next week’s menu will be WEEK 2.
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M &M
CR L b

PLEASE SIGN UP FOR THE M & M BOOK
CLUB.

IT IS HELD EVERY THURSDAY FROM 3:30
PM.

WE WILL BE LOOKING AT A RANGE OF

EXCITING BOOKS AND SHARING IDEAS

BASED ON DIFFERENT THEMES EACH
WEEK.
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NURSERY - PIPS

Dear Parents,

In nursery we have a quiet reading time every day. Children are also encouraged to
choose a library book to take home which they can change regularly. We have a story time
at the end of each nursery session. We love stories and are very good at joining in with
words and actions!

Have a wonderful half term, best wishes,
Mrs Fowler.

YEAR 1 - ELSTAR

The children have really enjoyed learning about the topic | Love My World. We have been
thinking about what things we love in the world and then writing about them. There were
so many ideas including KFC, McDonalds, family and friends and visiting different
countries.

Have a lovely half term.
Miss Purdy
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YEAR 3 - BRAMLEY

It has been a rather exciting week at Bramley
week.

This week year 3 have been all about South
America and climate change. The have been
taking expeditions through the amazon and
sites such as Macchu Picchu and have been
discussing effects such as deforestation and
the impact that it has.

They have also been creating fact files to
help us be more vigilant about our actions,
and the effects that they can have on our
environment.

Have a lovely half term,
Mr Khan



